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It's four years since the Competition Commission said the UK needed a supermarket watchdog.

In that time farmers, agricultural workers and the environment have continued to suffer as a
result of supermarket behaviour.

Thanks to your actions the Government is seriously considering introducing a supermarket
watchdog in the next session of Parliament.

We're so close to victory. But we need to make sure the Government gets on with it.

Please email your MP to make sure supermarket bullying is stopped.
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